
Dear Colleagues, 
 
As you might know, the 2016 RC21 Conference will be in Mexico 
City. We are at the moment receiving stream proposals focused on 
the "the Transgressive City". The deadline is November 30th. 
Please check the following website for further information:  
 
http://rc21-mexico16.colmex.mx/ 
 
Best regards, 
 
Eduardo Marques and Alberta Andreotti 
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